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Friday 5th May 2023 

 

Online Safety Talk Visitor 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are very lucky to have Reema Manchanda visit our school. She Is a cyber security specialist who is 

passionate about educating and raising cyber security awareness. She will be coming our school to talk to 

our children in Year 1 and Year 2 about online safety. 

 

Reema will lead an assembly to the children on Monday 12th June. She will share 

her 'Online Safety for Kids' story during the assembly and tell the children a little 

about her work. 

 

There will opportunity to buy Reema’s 'Online Safety for Kids' book on the day for 

a discounted rate of £5.  In order to secure a copy for your child and to ensure 

Reema brings enough books on the day, please complete the form by clicking 

this link: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdkltDp3zcGcjQbgkKO5cYJBalR4U_REkMwyRLtd2mB7oc5g/vi

ewform?usp=sf_link  

 

The money must be handed into the school office by Friday 19th May. Please ensure you put the correct 

money in an envelope with your child’s name and class on the front. We will not be able to provide 

change. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Ayse Thomas 

Deputy Headteacher  
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